
  

A team of three officials from Aga Khan Academy Mombasa visited the School of Education on 
Wednesday October 1, 2014. The team, led by Mr Simon Otieno, Head of Academy, Aga Khan Academy 
held a consultative meeting with the Dean, School of Education Prof Samson Gunga and the Associate 
Dean, School of Education Dr Japheth Origa. Others in the meeting included 

Mr Anthony Gioko-Vice Principal, Professional Development and Outreach 

Mr Jonathan Marsh- Global Manager, Professional Development, Aga Khan Academics Unit, Aiguemont, 
Gouvieux,France 

The team consulted and shared information on International Teacher Preparation programme. 

 Below from left: Mr Simon Otieno, Mr Jonathan Marsh and Mr Anthony Gioko during the meeting 

 


